
 

DIRECTOR’S MONTHLY REPORT 

JULY and AUGUST  2016 
 

 

Following are highlights for the period of July 4, 2016 to August 25, 2016. 
 

Monday, July 4 

 Delivered a welcome message to Religion Course participants at the CEC 
 

Tuesday, July 5 

 Had the pleasure of meeting with Fr. Ho Lung and representatives of the “Missionaries 

of the Poor” to discuss last year’s event and new possibilities 

 Along with the Associate Director of Planning and Facilities, met with parents of St. 

Margaret Catholic School to update them regarding the status of Baycrest Public 

School 
 

Wednesday, July 6 

 Visited St. Martin de Porres School to listen to the new Minister of Education speak 

about the Ministry’s plans for renewal funding 

 Along with the Associate Director of Planning and Facilities, met with the Deputy City 

Manager regarding Block 31 and Early Years Services 
 

Thursday, July 7 

 Held a short meeting with  MP Julie Dzerowicz regarding support of our Catholic 

school system 
 

Thursday, July 14 

 Met with the President and Executive Director of the Ontario Catholic School 

Trustees’ Association along with the Chair of the Board, Trustees Del Grande and 

Andrachuk 

 Held a brief meeting with the Facilitator regarding the upcoming Strategic Planning 

Retreat 
 

Friday, July 15 

 Attended a meeting with Ministry staff and TDSB staff to discuss St. Margaret School 
 

Friday, August 12 

 Participated in the Robotics program graduation held at Don Bosco Secondary School 

 



 

 

Monday, August 15 

 Participated in a wonderful wrap-up session of our Focus on Youth program held at 

Brebeuf College 

 

Wednesday, August 17 

 Had a telephone conversation with a representative of Big Brothers Big Sisters 

regarding development of a partnership agreement 

 

Thursday, August 18  and  Friday, August 19 

 Attended the ECCODE/CODE Summer Meetings with Directors of Education from 

across Ontario which is held in Toronto 

 

Wednesday, August 24 

 Welcomed attendees at the Head Start Summer Institute held at Brebeuf College 


